Ref. No. Daie:
26/06/2019

To,

Dr. Veena Pani Dubey

Dept. Of Botany,

CMD College, Bilaspur

Sub: Tﬁank you for your kind cooperation.
Dear Madam,

We would like to take the opportunity to express our heartfelt thank to you for your active
participation in thje program. The management of Career College also appreciate your efforts in
supporting the program as our students and faculty were greatly benefited. We have received
positive feedback from our students for the lecture/ training/workshop/skill development/short
term certificate course.

Both professionally and personally we real appreciate the time that you have spent with us and

vour indepth knowledge of the tepic/subject is also commendabie.

Thanks once again for your enthusiastic participation in our program. We would definetly to stay
in touch with you in future too.

With warm wishes
Sincerely yours

M “
D

Dept. Of Biotechnology and Biochemistry

H O.D.
Bept. of Bi ‘eehnology
Career Coliege Bhopal




